
 

Christmas Flowers 

*Please consider making a donation for the Christmas Poinsettias. 

Please Print All Information 

Name__________________________________ 

Phone __________________________________ 

Email __________________________________ 

Please check one option ___In loving memory of 

___In honor of 

Given by _________________________________ 

OR ____________Please accept my donation without being 

mentioned in the bulletin. 



Please mail this form to the church office or place in the 

offertory baskets along with your donation. 

All forms are due by December 11th. 

Questions: Contact Kaky Bowden 

kbowden@holycrosslynchburg.org or the church office at 846-

5245. 

mailto:kbowden@holycrosslynchburg.org

